Matt Toliver

B e e N as ==
From: Daren Rasmussen <darenrasmussen@utah.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 3:41 PM
To: Matt Toliver
Cc: Daren Rasmussen
Subject: Re: Matt Toliver parcel pics up on old Snowbasin road.
Matt,

From the information, aerials, & photos that | have received and that the location is near the top
of the respective drainages lacking defined bed & banks, it is determined that no State Stream
Alteration Permit is required for the East and Middle Fork segments of Smith Creek (Weber County)
on your property (near the coordinates Latitude/Longitude NAD83 -111.79838318684078
41.23666292561443 and Latitude/Longitude NAD83 -111.79940510847541 41.23664275558006).
Daren Rasmussen, State Engineer's Office, State of Utah Dam Safety & Stream Alterations
Division of Water Rights - Department of Natural Resources
ww WaterRiohts. Utab.gor | §071-538-7377 office / 8071-244-1748 mobile | DarenRasmussen@Utab.sov

Messages to and from this email address may be considered public records and thus subject fo Utah GRAMA requirements.
If message is encrypted, you can contact me for any further clarification.

On Thu, Apr 20, 2017 at 1:53 PM, Matt Toliver <matt@modellinen.com> wrote:

Hi Daren.

Thanks for taking the time and talking with me today. I’ll send a couple of e-mails with pictures of Smith
Creek in various locations along my entire property. As you can see there really is no channel. My parcel
number is 20-035-0039 so you could locate where I’'m at. The county wants me to either get a letter from you
or someone I guess you can put in touch with before they would approve a driveway into my property. Please
let me know what you think and thanks again for your help. If you have any further questions please let me
know at this e-mail or my phone is 1-801-430-1024.

Thanks

Matt Toliver



